February 1, 2022

Dear Families, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]… February 13th, there will be no class; however, there is an online assignment for students. Please see the link: https://sites.google.com/view/stedwardchurchstafford/february-13th 

We look forward to resuming at the end of the month, February 27th with mass, dinner, and class with the students. 

Classes remaining:
March 6
March 13
April 3
Rehearsal date TBD (with sponsor) 

As soon as we hear about retreat make-ups (for those that apply to), we will let you know. 

Thank you for your flexibility.
God Bless! 

Erica & The Team

